
 

 

  19th November 2017 

       President – Trevor Ratcliffe  

         trevcar@bigpond.net.au  

       Secretary - Paul Morris  

        paul _morris5@optusnet.com.au 

       Treasurer – Tony Phillips 

         tonyphillips@optusnet.com.au 

         http://endeavourhillsmensshed.blogspot.com.au/  
 

       Next meeting: Tuesday 14th November 

       

 Next Visit: Fishing at Stoney Point Meet Essex Park 1 pm  

2oth November 1.00pm at Essex Park. 
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Endeavour Hills Shopping Centre – KMART opening 
 

 
 
Our members manned a table at the Endeavour Hills Shopping Centre for two days last week. 
Thanks to Stan, Hans, Robert, Doug, Paul N, Laurie, Toni, Ivan John and Brian for an excellent job. 
 
Bunnings Dandenong South 
 
The following day members were at Bunnings, inside the store for their Community day. 
 

  
 
Thanks to Andreas, Trevor, Geoff and yours truly, the stand table was continuously manned until 
stumps at 2.30pm. Ann at Bunnings provided sausage, water and coffee vouchers for our members on 
the day, and aslo a donation of a $100 Bunnings voucher for attending. 
 
The day was not without incident when Geoff went to get his sausage I was alone when Ann walked up 
to the table with a police officer on either side of her and for a split second I thought  
 

“What did I do or was it Geoff” 
 

I kept my cool and found out that they too were attending the community day. Bunnings had donated 
$100 to the Dandenong police; however, they cannot accept gifts and they specifically said it was to go 
to the Endeavour Hills Men’s Shed. As you can see from the front page they returned for a photo 
shoot. 
 



Bunnings also had a minor incident when a 1 litre can of varnish fell off the counter and popped its lid 
on hitting the ground. After several people stood in it they got the spill kit contained it and cleaned it 
up. 
Parks Victoria (PV) 
 
Negotiations continue with PV and they are currently working through the options and requirements 
for a site at Lysterfield Park. 
 
City of Casey 
 
The City of Casey has come back to us re the use of the Essex Park Facility, the news is not good as 
they want to put conditions on the use. An officer from council is attending our meeting at 1.00 pm on 
Tuesday when we will have the opportunity to discuss and have our questions answered. 
 
 
Dandenong All Holden Car Show on 18th March 2018 
 
 

 
The EHMS will be barbequing at this event held by the 

Rotary Club of Endeavour Hills. This will be the 10th 

annual show which was started by Rotary Club of 

Endeavour Hills and Endeavour Hills Men’s Shed 

member Tony Phillips. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

What happened on Tuesday?   

At our last meeting there were several projects discussed.  

• Assistance to the Doveton College with transport and repair of bicycles, Peter and Laurie have 

this in hand. 

• Our Christmas Choir day with the Chordites which will now be a fundraiser and invitations will 

be given to the members of the Rotary Club of Endeavour Hills. 

• The BBQ at the RCEH Car Show 

• The dinner dance at the Dandenong Club 

• Design of a secure unit to operate and store our new video equipment. 

• The RCEH Golf Day where a speaker from the Men’s Shed will address the golfers. The 

RCEH will make a substantial donation to our building fund. 



 

   

After all that business we had a presentation by Stan on tracing your ancestry and the various 

programs available. Somerset house in the UK is a major source of information on UK persons. 

 

Also, Stan has printed a range of A4 colour photos which we have used in our promotional efforts – 

magnificent work Stan. 

 

 

Building Fund 

We have set a target of $100,000 for our building fund which currently stands at $18276.00 

         

 

Anyone with fund raising ideas please talk to the committee. 
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